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During the time since the last meeting at Quebec City, there have been many comments and negotiations concerning interlocking with a focus on controls compatibility.  It has been agreed that each installation must be carefully reviewed between the user and the converter to establish the interlocking required for controls differences. 


A second issue concerned low voltage G&Ts, which have been receiving increased attention, yet they are not covered by existing standards. Therefore the low voltage G & Ts  were separated from the higher voltage units which are covered by existing standards.


These changes have been integrated into D21 of the C37.59 revision which has been submitted to IEEE to conduct a recirculation ballot. 


We now believe all negatives comments have been studied and resolved. 
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